
Broome SCR No. 63

Requests the Department of Transportation and Development to take action to provide
greater safety to the motoring public at the intersection of Thomas Road and Scenic Highway
and at the I-10 West entry ramp at Exit 157B on Acadian Thruway, both in East Baton Rouge
Parish and that the secretary provide a written report to the House and Senate committees on
transportation, highways, and public works on the action taken not later than August 1, 2014.


